
    No         :   LTR-1000-207889 
 
    Da          te: 2018/09/08 
 
    Enc          l: No 

To: Mr.E.A Salkov 

 Director General of Rusatomservice  

 

Sub: on prescheduled shipment of spare part 

 

Dear Sir, 

In reply to your letter No. 309/03-01/5617 dated 27.08.2018, please be informed that 

according to the examination already made by the relevant managements and limitation in L/C 

increase for Appendix 1.2 to the Contract No. SP-BNPP-1-2018/309/1575-D, it is not possible 

to make change in the plan for sending the said Goods before the scheduled date. /  

 

Sincerely yours 

H.Ghaffari  

Bushehr NPP Manager and Managing Director  

                  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Add: Bushehr, P.O.BOX: 75181/111  , Tel:(+98)-77-31119393 ,  Fax: :(+98)-77-31112710 

Email: sec.bnpp@nppd.co.ir 


